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Mayor Annie Revie
Flinders Council

PO Box 40

WHITEMARK TAS 7255

Dear Mayor Annie Revie
LGAT - General Management Committee member by-election 2019

Following the election of Christina Holmdahl as LGAT President, in accordance with the LGAT
Rules, the Tasmanian Electoral Commission is conducting a by-election for the position of
General Management Committee Member (Northern Electoral district having a population of
more than 20 000 members).

Rule 20(j) of the LGAT Rules states; each member shall have one vote for both population
categories within its electoral district. Rule 20(i) states; The postal voting material shall be
posted be registered mail to the Mayor of each Member Council.... The Mayor shall complete the
ballot paper according to the policy or practice of his or her council.

As a Northern District Council, you have been provided with a ballot paper for this by-election.
The postal ballot pack is enciosed.

Please follow the instructions on the ballot paper carefully. After voting put the ballot paper in the
ballot paper envelope and seal it.

Important! You must personally sign the ballot paper envelope otherwise the vate will not be
counted. The secrecy of the ballot will be strictly maintained by this office.

Place the sealed and signed ballot paper envelope into the reply-paid envelope addressed to my
office and post it to reach the Returning Officer by 10 am Tuesday 27 August 2019.

If you need further information or assistance, Kristi Read of this office will be pleased to assist on
6208 8722.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Hawkey

ELECTORAL COMMISSIONER

2 August 2019






